
REGISTER NOW:
BIAS End-of-Project Workshop 
1-2 June 2016
The BIAS Team wishes to inform you that it is now time to register to the BIAS End-of-Project Workshop, 
to be held 1-2 June 2016. The final results of BIAS, including the soundscape maps, will be presented and 
there will also be a demonstration of the GIS-based planning tool. 

When: 1 June 11:30 – 2 June 12:00 CET 
Venue:  Gothenburg, Sweden 
Registration: https://bias-project.eu/meetings/bias-end-of-project-workshop/registration

Practical information including the program, location, details about travel and accommodation will follow. 
Updates will be posted on https://bias-project.eu/meetings/bias-end-of-project-workshop/.
If you have any questions at this point please contact bias@foi.se.

The BIAS project was established in September 2012 to support a regional assessment of the underwater sound in the Baltic 
Sea. The project has five objectives. The first is to raise awareness among authorities and managers. The second is to establish a 
regional implementation. The third objective is to assess the level of underwater noise and to present the results as soundscape 
maps. The fourth objective is to establish regional standards and methodologies that will allow for cross-border handling of data 
and results and finally to  implement regional tools for handling of underwater sound.


